
Redistricting plan B gives rural/small town people a better chance to participate 
and get representation that complements our lifestyles. We are all Oregonians 
but we simply arrange our priorities differently than our metropolitan counter 
parts do. If we intend to be united as Oregon citizens, then we must include the 
small voices as well. 
     Including Portland metro and surrounding suburban areas in my district 
effectively cancels my already tiny voice. I'm here and have been a lifelong 
Oregonian who has supported myself/raised a family for 5 decades. Shouldn't I 
and others like me be represented by someone who has our interests up front? 
That's what representative government is all about isn't it? 
 
sincerely; 
Brad Vanek 
Deer Island Oregon 
 

 


